

\bigcirc n The Road To Good Health, It's Always Wise To Bring Someone WHO KNOWS THE WAY.

No one is more qualified as a guide to healthy living than a primary care physician. And by choosing one from The Detroit Medical Center (DMC), you and your family will be assured expert care every step of the way. To start, our primary | care physicians specialize in one of four areas: family medicine, internal mediand Wayne State University School of Medicine, the DMC's role as a leader continues to grow select one who best suits! your needs. seven hospitals. | 45 outpatient centers and nearly 700

office locations, it's easy to get the care you need within minutes ! from your home or workplace. nd perhaps the greatest

advantage of having a primary care physician from the DMC, is the wealth of resources available to you

For instance, anyone in your family can be quickly

provides care in 80 medical specialties and sub-

specialties. In fact, the DMC is renown for specialized

treatment in many areas including

cancer, heart disease and birth defects.

And, thanks in part to ongoing partnerships with

In short, providing your family with some of the

most comprehensive health care in the country starts

with a primary care physician from

Call us at 1-800-666-3466.

it's the first step | toward good health. And for every

step that follows, we'll be there to guide you.

Wayne State University

DMC The Detroit Medical Center

FARMINGTON FOCUS

A cozy Corvette

Lucky lady, that Doris Lovill.

She had the winning ticket for the 1964 Corvette in a drawing at the recent 1950s festival in Navi

She had the winning trace for the 1984 Corvette in a drawing at the rocent 1950s festival in Nevi.

Yep, that's the same Doris Lovill who owns and operates Mrs. Lovills 'Mrs. Cory on Grand River in downown Farmington.

"I've never won anything before," said Lovill, who is picking up her prize today. "I guess I was at the right place at the right time."

That right place and time happened to be the Farmington Founders Festival last month. That's where she bought the winning takes.

"I had completely forgotten about it," she said. "When the gentleman called and told me I'd won the car, I thought it was some kind of crank call."

Welcome, Mr. Hobbs

Welcome, Mr. Hobbs

The Farmington Hills City
Council will welcome its new city
manager, Daniel G. Hobbs, with
an open house 6-7 p.m. Monday,
Aug. 12, at the City Hall, 11
Mile and Orchard Lake roads.
Light refreshments will be
served.

"We are urging the community
to come out and welcome Mr.
Hobbs," said Hills Mayor Ald
Vagnozzi.

Hobbs had been city manager
of Greenbelt, Md. before accepting the Farmington Hills post,
replacing William Contick who
resigned last February.

Retired school people meet

Attention, members of the ermington Area Association of Retired School Personnel: You have a big day scheduled for

Tuesday, Aug. 13.
You'll start at 11:30 a.m. with a luncheon and business meeting at the Farmington Hills Beef House, Grand River, east of Middlobelt. Then you'll tour the headquarters of the Resource Recovery and Recycling Authority of Southwest Oakland County- at Eight Mile and Evergreen, roads, Southfield.
All rotired persons who worked in schools in any capacity— superintendents, principals, teachers, consultants, secretaries, cooks, custodians, bus drivers, aides, etc. — are welcome to attend.
For more information, call Kay. Briggs at 474-4608.

Brunch at the Temple
A Sunday brunch with salad
bar will be held 9:30 a.m. to 2
p.m. Sunday, Aug. 18, at the
Farmington Masonic Temple,
Farmington and Grand River.
The event is open to the public.
Menu includes: eggs, sausage,
bean heath brawns, anneakes.

bacon, hash browns, pancakes, toast, juice, biscuits and gravy.

Let the blood flow
The American Red Cross.
Bloodmobile will be making two
Farmington-area stops this
month.

On Tuesday, Aug. 20, blood may be donated at Burns and Wilcox Limited, 30833 North-vestorn Highway, Suite 220, from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. For an appointment, call 932-9000.
On the following Saturday, Aug. 24, the bloodmobile stops at St. Gerald's Catholic Church, 21300 Farmington Road. Blood may be donated there from 8 a.m. to 2 p.m. Call 474-4541 to make an appointment.

Hills granted money to build storm pond

Farmington Hills will receive \$240,000 in grant money to build a storm water pond in Founders Sporta Park on Eight Mile.

The money will come from the Transportation Enhancement Activity fund, which is authorized by the Inter modal Surface Transportation Efficiency Act (ISTEA). Of 76 of the 234 applicants received funding.

"This pond will enhance the park aesthetically, adding a quiet natural area, while lessening the impact of the runoff from the research of the runoff from the runoff from the runoff water runoff will probably increase due to construction to widen Eight Mile to five lanes. The project will provide an area to hold the storm water and alle-

"This pond will enhance the park aes-thetically, adding a quiet natural area while lessening the impact of the run off from Eight Mile Road.'

Steve Brock Hills assistant city manager

vinte any downstream flooding.
The pond will include a filtering system that will clean the road runoff before it flows into

ing system that van de prod runoff before it flows into the pond.

Pond construction is set for the spring of 1997 and should be complete by midsummer of 1997.

Month With a rate this big, what else is there to say?

This rate is available for a limited time, \$2,500 minimum deposit.

Call or visit any of our convenient Metrobank offices today!

Metrobank

(810) 474-6400

Interest Rate of 5.75% for the 18 Month CD effective as of July 3, 1996. Substantial penulty for early withdrawal. He other premiums apply, Offer tradictions may assive Member FDIC.